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iKunw all ilrn by t~rnr Jrrnrntn, 

i1Jl:rat MUSKINGUM VALLEY l\UGERING CORP., 

a corporaiion mganized u11de, the /awo of 
a11d having its usual p/a,;e of busfoe8S a! 

the State of Ohio 

of Muskingum 
general wan-an!y cove11ant.,, to 

whose tax mailing addre8S is 

tl,e J;,llowi>ig real property: 

3445 Adamsville 
Zanesville, OH 

Road 
43701 

Coan!y, State "f Ohio, for valual,fo consideratio1' /'.a,d, gmnts wit/, 

SANDS FARMS CORP. 

3445 Adamsville Road 
Zanesville, OH 43701 

Being a part of the Southeast Quarter of Section 9, Township 
1, Range 7, United States Military Lands, Washington 
Township, Muskingum County, Ohio, and more particularly 
described as follows: 

Beginning, for reference at an iron pipe at the Northeast 
corner of the Southeast Quarter of Section 9; thence South 7 
degrees, 28' 32" West along the East line of Section 9, 
576.10 feet to an iron pipe found, and the principal place of 
beginning of the tract herein to be described; thence 
continuing South 7 degrees, 28' 32 11 West 340.00 feet to an 
iron pin set; thence South 89 degrees, 40' OO" West 60.00 
feet to an iron pin set; thence south 5 degrees, 36' 57" west 
360.~2 feet.to a ~oint in the centerline of state Route 93, 
passing an iron pin set at 315.00 feet; thence South 87 
degrees, 06' 00" West, along the centerline of state Route 
93, 442.86 feet to a point; thence, leaving State Route 93, 
North 2 degrees, 49' 00" West 30.00 feet to an iron pipe 
found; thence North 55 degrees, 21' 16" West 255.15 feet to 
an iron pipe found; thence North 23 degrees, 49' 13" West 
232.54 feet to an iron pipe found; thence North 3 degrees 05' 
00" East 193.75 feet to an iron pin set; thence North 71 
degrees, 45' 18" West 97.20 feet to a point in the centerline 
of County Road 110, passing an iron pipe found at 75.84 feet; 
thence North 10 degrees 03' 00 11 East, along the centerline of 
County Road 110, 231.54 feet to a point; thence leaving 
County Road 110, South 82 degrees 35' OO" East 936.43 feet to 
the principal place of beginning, passing an iron pipe found 
at 24.42 feet. The tract, as surveyed contains 13.673 acres, 
more or less, subject to all legal highways and easements of 
record. 

The above description was written by Ronald M. Merckle, Ohio 
Reg. Surveyor No. 6473, April 1, 1986. 
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